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ANNIE’S LIST STATEMENT ON VICE PRESIDENT KAMALA HARRIS’
ACCEPTANCE OF HISTORIC PRESIDENTIAL NOMINATION

TEXAS - Tonight, Vice President Kamala Harris accepted the Democratic party’s presidential
nomination ahead of this November’s General Election. The Vice President’s nomination is
historic and signifies an exciting era of leadership for Americans everywhere, as she is the first
woman of color to earn the presidential nomination of a major political party.

Annie’s List Executive Director Ana Ramon released the following statement:

“Our nation’s soon-to-be Madam President is an inspiration to us all. Vice President Harris began
her elected leadership journey by running for District Attorney in her community, her remarkable
trajectory in the 20 years since serves as a testament to the importance and necessity of
investing in women candidates running for state and local offices.

“A woman of color at the top of the ticket brings new energy and life into our efforts here in
Texas. Democratic women who will champion our shared values are running up and down the
ballot, and it's our responsibility to uplift their candidacies.

“Harris is more than electable and the opportunity to see her serve as the first woman President
of the United States would be the ultimate signifier of just how much political power women
hold. History will be made in November across the U.S. and in Texas, and Annie’s List fully
intends to be a part of it.”

###

Annie's List PAC has won 200 races across the Lone Star State - making it one of the most successful political
organizations in Texas. Since its founding, Annie’s List has raised more than $20 million to help pro-choice, progressive
women run efficient and effective campaigns.
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